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Friday 6th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6, 
 

Year 6 Trip to Woodlands on Tuesday 17th July 
 
The children have worked so hard this half term to raise money as part of their maths business 
project.  As you know, they have decided that the money raised will fund their trip to Woodlands.  
Thank you to all parents, grandparents and friends for supporting them and helping them achieve 
their target. 
 
The children will travel to Woodlands via two minibuses leaving school at 8.30 a.m. and leaving 
Woodlands at 5 p.m.  We anticipate a return time at school of 6 p.m.  
 
They will not need to bring a packed lunch as they have paid for a cooked meal in the café, ie burger 
and chips etc.  They do not need to wear their school uniform but they must have sensible outdoor 
wear with trainers or other sturdy shoes, and a raincoat if rain is forecast. 
 
The final day for banking the children’s money is Friday 13th July, so please can the children ensure 
they bring in their final amounts.   
 
If your child takes any medication please label it and give it to me on the morning of the trip, except 
for inhalers, which the children must carry. 
 
We are really proud of the children for working hard to earn their money – they have been very 
enterprising making and selling all sorts of things as well as earning money by completing jobs at 
home – well done everyone. 
 
Please can you return the permission slip below by Wednesday 11th July?  I am sure they will have a 
wonderful day – what a super way to end the term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Hill 
 

 
Dear Mr Hill, 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………. to visit Woodlands on 
Tuesday 17th July 2018 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 


